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29th January 2025 
 

Year 6 - The Sainsbury Centre at the UEA 
BENIN 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To help us answer our big question ‘What caused the rise and fall of the Benin Kingdom?  

Year 6 will be visiting The Sainsbury Centre at the UEA in Norwich.  The children will spend 

the whole day at the centre where they will all get the opportunity to take part in an artist-

led workshop and also have a tour of the Main Collection which include Bronzes from the 

Benin Kingdom as well as going outside to explore the sculpture park too. 

 

We will leave school shortly after morning registration and will return to school for home 

time.  The children should come to school dressed in school uniform. 

 

As they are unable to accommodate us all on the same day, the trip will take place across 

two dates: 

 

Tabei and Shakespeare – Wednesday 19th March 2025 

Bevan and Malala – Thursday 20th March 2025 

 

We are so grateful to the FRIENDS OF DJA who have made a generous monetary 

contribution of £500.00 to help fund our trip.  This has allowed us to reduce our parental 

contribution significantly!  THANK YOU FRIENDS! 

 

In order to cover the remaining cost of the artist workshops and meet rising travel costs, we 

are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.20 per child (£7.10 if your child receives Free 

School Meals) please. 

 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please Pay/Consent in the usual way via 

ParentMail by 9th March 2025. 

 

Please note consent must be received for your child(ren) to be able to attend the trip which 

can be made via a MyEd message.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 

school. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Year 6 Team 
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